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Preparing our students for success.

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

December 21, 2016

Lakewood Team and Lakewood Families:

| am pleased to welcome Ms. Hope Partlow as our new Director of Transportation
Services!

Hope comes from lonia Public Schools with 15 years of experience as a driver and
certified safety trainer. Hope brings a high sense of organization, professionalism, and strong
communication skills to the department. Hope also has a calm demeanor and is very approachable
and down to earth—qgreat qualities for this line of work! I am looking forward to Hope’s leading
of this department and the great things instore for Lakewood Public Schools.

Please join me in welcoming Hope Patlow to the Lakewood Team!

Best Regards,

Y

Randall J. Fleenor
Superintendent
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